
Bend residents have experienced a high level of crime, homeless population increase, fire danger and 
destruction of our forests from addicts living off the grid. Let’s just address the tax payer funds used to 
clear out ODOT property time after time to the fact now residents of Bend have ODOT ice/snow removal 
cut backs due to the massive amount $10,000. PER TIME, PER LOCATION, this fact puts tax paying 
residents at risk on our roads. Since 110 passes the drug seeking community has flocked to Bend. You 
can’t deny it. 
Please repeal 110 , making drug addition easier should be illegal! 
 


